
Representatives of MaineDOT will be there to present their 
recommendations for the proposed bridge replacement project, to 
listen to your concerns, and to answer any questions you may have.  

Information about the proposed bridge replacement project can 
be found at www.maine.gov/mdot/bibridge/
If you need accommodations for persons with disabilities or if you would like more 
information, please contact MaineDOT Project Manager, Leanne Timberlake.
Phone:  207-624-3422 • Email:  leanne.timberlake@maine.gov

Concerns & Questions ?
Public Meeting
to Discuss the Proposed
Beals Island Bridge Replacement Project
Tuesday, May 26th at 6 PM Beals Elementary School Gym 

24 Mill Pond Road, Beals


